
NORTHERN LIGHTS PUBLIC SCHOOL

40 Bridgenorth Dr, Aurora, ON L4G 7S6
Tel:     905.727.4224 647.795.7541
Fax: 905.727.3845
Website: www.yrdsb.ca/schools/northernlights.ps

January 13, 2023

Dear Families

Registration for our new Kindergarten students will begin on Friday, January 20, 2023.  Eligible
children will have birth dates of 2019 for Year One FDK, and 2018 for Year Two FDK.

Registration materials may be accessed at Kindergarten Registration or you may come to
school to complete an online application in the office using a school computer or to pick up a
registration form to complete.

Please note that to complete your child’s application we will require verification documents for
proof of age and proof of residence.

Please find and bring these supporting documents to the school:

● Proof of child’s age (Birth Certificate/Passport)
● Proof of your child’s address - two documents, one from each of the categories below

showing the home address:

Category A ​​

● Property Tax Bill / MPAC Notice of Assessment
● Current Rental / Lease Agreement
● Agreement of Purchase and Sale, including proof of purchase provided before the pupil

attends the school, and;​

​​Category B

● ​Utility Bill / e-Bill (i.e. Hydro, Water, Residential Phone/Cable/Internet Bill, Enbridge,
Insurance Policy – Home, Tenant or Auto) 

● Other official/government documents (i.e. CRA Notice of Assessment, Statement of Old
Age, Security T4 (OAS) or Statement of Canada Pension Plan Benefits, etc.)​​

The following electronic resources can support you with your child’s transition to Kindergarten
and their learning journey in YRDSB. We hope that you find them helpful.  

1. A Welcome Letter from the Interim Director of Education to all Kindergarten families. 
2. Full Day Kindergarten:  A Question and Answer Guide for Parents : This Ministry of

Education brochure describes play based Kindergarten programs in Ontario. 
3. First Nation, Métis, and Inuit Ancestry - Self-Identification: This information supports

families through the voluntary self-identification process for students with First Nation,
Métis and Inuit ancestry. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/northernlights.ps/Pages/default.aspx
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/elementary-school/kindergarten/kindergarten-registration
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/elementary-school/kindergarten
http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/multi/english/FDKFactSheetEN.pdf
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/student-support/first-nations-metis-and-inuit-education/self-identification


Thank you for registering your child at our school. We are looking forward to welcoming you to
Northern Lights Public School.

We look forward to getting to know you and your child through the transition to school process.

If you have any questions, please email us at northern.lights.ps@yrdsb.ca or call the school at
905-727-4224 and speak with the office.   We are here to support you and your child’s transition
into our school. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Biemiller
Principal
Northern Lights P.S.
Phone: (905) 727-4224
Fax: (905) 727-3845
Go Ice Cats!
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